
HAVE YOU CONSIDERED a CAREER in the THEATRE ARTS?  

 

 Please join us for this virtual spotlight to hear from Keely 
Coleman, a former high school student from Regina.   

 
 Keely is presently studying at Langara College in Vancouver, 

and she will tell us about her pathways to the Theatre Arts and 
some of the production opportunities she has been working on.   

February 24, 2025 - 1:00 PM  
 

 
To participate in this virtual session, please click on the QR Event Code below or go 
to www.rdiec.ca and click on the zoom link.  
 
 
You can also watch the recorded version on our                         
RDIEC YouTube Channel.                                                                                                                             

http://www.rdiec.ca

